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Obsolescence of 55110 series 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of the obsolescence of our 55110 series, due to the obsolescence of the 
key component – Hall effect switch. 
 
The following part numbers are affected: 
 
55110-3H-02-A 
55110-3H-02-F 
55110-3H-05-A 
55110-3M-02-A 
55110-3M-02-F 
55110-3M-03-A 
55110-3M-05-A 
 
There is no direct replacement. Due to the immediate obsolescence of the component, we are not in a 
position to offer a LTB. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




